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Eucharistic CelebrationEucharistic Celebration

Saturday: 4 PMSaturday: 4 PM
Sunday:Sunday:  

6 AM, 8 AM, 10 AM6 AM, 8 AM, 10 AM  
& 4 PM& 4 PM




Eucharistic CelebrationEucharistic Celebration

5:30 PM5:30 PM
Doors open at 5PMDoors open at 5PM

All Masses areAll Masses are
live-streamedlive-streamed  




Sacrament ofSacrament of
ReconciliationReconciliation
Saturday 10AMSaturday 10AM  




Office HoursOffice Hours

Mon -FriMon -Fri  
10 AM - 5 PM10 AM - 5 PM




Lunch 1 PM- 2 PMLunch 1 PM- 2 PM








Please go to https://saplv.weshareonline.org for online giving
Please look for updated information on our website saplv.org, our

Facebook page (SAPLV), and YouTube

The Baptism of the Lord
January 9, 2022






A PROMISE TO PROTECT
If you believe you have been abused of victimized by anyone
representing the Catholic Church, call the Victim Advocate at

(702) 235-7723



Una Promesa de Proteccion
Si cree que ha sido abusado o si ha sido víctima por alguien que
representa a la Iglesia Católica, Ilame al Defensor de Víctimas al

(702) 235-7723


 



BAPTISMS
Baptisms for infants to six years old celebrated on Saturdays by

appointment only.  Parents and Godparents must attend a
baptism class, please call the office for an appointment to

schedule a Baptism or a class (702)399-6897 Ext. 102
Please note Baptisms will not be held during Lent, Feast Days

and Holiday weekends.



MARRIAGES
Couples planning marriage should contact the Parish Office as

soon they become engaged.  It takes six months to fulfill
marriage preparation requirements.  At least one party must be a

registered, participating member of the Parish.



FUNERALS
In the event of the death of a loved one, please contact Pat at ext.

102 at the Parish office before making arrangements with the
mortuary.




ANOINTING /HOLY COMMUNION OF THE SICK
The Priest will often be available to anoint you after Mass. 

 Please call the Parish office if you need an anointing  or
communion of the sick at home.  If hospitalized, please let the

hospital staff know that you are Catholic and would like
Communion or a Catholic Priest to visit you. 




ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is celebrated on Tuesdays
after the 5:30 PM Mass and Fridays beginning with morning
prayer at 9:00 AM and ending with Benediction at 5:00 PM. 




R.C.I.A. 
If you are a person who has never been baptized, or was baptized
in another religion, and have a desire to become Catholic, please
consider joining our RCIA classes.  Contact the RCIA Team at: 

 rciateamsap@gmail.com



ADULT CONFIRMATION CLASS
This is a 16 week class for baptized Catholics in need of the 

 sacrament of Confirmation (must be over 18, out of high school,
and already recieved Holy Communion). Please contact the Faith

Formation Department at:ivanl@saplv.com 



FIRST HOLY COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION
Faith Formation classes are in person for 1st to 12th grade.

Classes meet weekly following the academic year. Registration
for youth classes begin in June and end in July. All sacraments

require a minimum of two years of preparation with First
Communion starting in 1st Grade and Confirmation starting in
9th Grade. Please contact the Faith Formation Department for

more information: josephw@saplv.com 

Please keep the following people in your prayers this week...
Yolanda Torres, Milo Serreyn, Frank Franco,  J.E. Sheehan,          

 Pat Aiello, Dorothy Dyer,  Roger Vignocchi,  Lidia Rodriquez,  Alex
Dei, 

David Longa, Jr.,  Patricia Janos, Graciela Gonzalez, Barbara Holich,
Cheryl Flinginger,  Steve Janos, Cesar Aguirre, Kevin Scott, 

Andreana Gundayao, Celso Valena

ETERNAL LIFE
 

  Wayne Best, Dionisio Gundayao,
Robert Trumble, Antoniette Garzelli,  Xayne Quenga




Palms from last year and previous years will be
accepted to the end of January 9th.  No wires, rubber

bands, strings or bags.  ONLY PALMS
A box will be provided in the Narthex.






Brother Knights and Fellow Parishioners,



Today we celebrate the baptism of  Jesus Christ.  We are all
familiar with the Biblical verse John 3:16, but how many of us

know Matthew 3:16?  Okay, besides Father Cam.  And most
likely Father Bob. :)  (Both Knights of Columbus!)  “After Jesus

was baptized, he came up from the water and behold the
heavens were opened for him, and he saw the Spirit of God

descending like a dove and coming upon him.” 



Let us recall our Baptismal Promises at the beginning of this
year, 2022.  Pray that we are all faithful to them as we

proclaim our commitment to God and His will to our Priests,
our families, and to our council for this year and all to come!




Never give up on the Lord and His promises, as surely, He will
never give up on us!




May God bless you and all whom you protect and love!    



Sam Franco, Grand Knight, St. Anthony of Padua Council 14544



While the secular season of Christmas started Halloween night with store displays and radio stations,
for us Catholics, it started with our 4 PM Mass on Christmas Eve. This Sunday, we celebrate Christ’s
Baptism in the Jordan River by St. John the Baptist. Today’s feast also signals the end of the liturgical
season of Christmas. In my Christmas letter, I talked about gratitude and being more gracious in this
season and coming year. Today, it’s my turn to express my sincere gratitude. I wanted to take the
time in this week’s bulletin to thank all of the people that helped make this liturgical season of
Christmas such an inspiring time for so many. I apologize in advance if I left anyone out.

I would like to thank all of the people that served, but never formally signed up or “volunteered.” Your
spur-of-the-moment service to the Lord, His people, and this parish did not go unnoticed. Whether
you were a teen or young adult helping seniors get to their cars, or you noticed an issue and brought
it to the attention of someone else, you filled an important “invisible” role. We thank you, and I hope
that you’ll consider volunteering in a more formal capacity.

I want to thank all of our formal volunteers. From lectors to ushers and greeters to Extraordinary
Ministers to our Environment Team, you truly made the over 30 Masses that we celebrated during
this season special. I received hundreds of compliments from parishioners and visitors alike about
how so many felt so welcome and included in our liturgical celebrations that simply flowed in such a
beautiful setting. Without all of you, our priests, staff, and parishioners would have been at a loss.

I also want to thank our parish staff. While we are one of the fastest-growing parishes in the nation
and diocese, we have the smallest staff in Las Vegas. Our staff members possess so many different
talents from their exquisite musicianship to this uncanny ability to read my mind completing tasks
before I even say anything to repairing things that break. With over 30 Masses celebrated over this
time period, we had staff present at everything. Thank you for your support of our volunteers and
parishioners.

I want to thank all of the clergy that helped me with all of these liturgies. As I’m sure you all know,
clergy are in short supply, especially in Las Vegas. With nearly 850,000 Catholics living in Las Vegas
(this number goes way up on weekends) and only about 60 active priests, we struggle to keep up. All
of the parishes here are in the same boat trying to schedule priests. These men had plenty of options
of where to go, but they chose St. Anthony of Padua. 

I need to thank God. I have been blessed with so many things in my lifetime, but I am particularly
blessed and thankful that He called me to lead this parish and the wonderful people here. These past
two years have not been easy. From the COVID-19 pandemic to racial tension to the economic
uncertainty that has led to financial hardship for so many families, you have all stood firm by my side
as we live out our Baptismal promises and spread the Light of Christ in our local community. Over the
past two years, there has never once been a question of what corners do we cut to save money or will
the people come? That has not been the reality for many pastors, and I acknowledge how blessed I
am to be here at St. Anthony of Padua.

For those that have been sitting in the wings, we need you! Please consider volunteering in one of our
parish’s ministries. Even if you only can help out a couple of times a month, we need you. If you aren’t
sure how to get involved, ask the person currently serving in that role. Or call the office. Or speak with
me, any of our priests and deacons, or staff members. If you aren’t in a position to volunteer right
now due to infirmity, grueling work hours, or family commitments, please pray for us and consider
helping once you are able.

With much love and gratitude,

In Christ,

Fr. Bob

Rev. Robert W. Puhlman
Pastor, St. Anthony of Padua Roman Catholic Church

Gratitude: Fr. Bob










St. Anthony of Padua Day �Prayer for the Legal
Protection of Unborn Children Mass�Friday January

21, 2022�5:30 pm�Rosary at 5 pm��The over 56
million abortions since the 1973 decisions of Roe v.
Wade and Doe v. Bolton reflect with heartbreaking

magnitude what Pope Francis means by a
“throwaway culture.” However, we have great trust in
God’s providence. We are reminded time and again in

Scripture to seek the Lord’s help, and as people of
faith, we believe that our prayers are heard.�​�The
General Instruction of the Roman Missal, no. 373,
designates January 22 (the anniversary of Roe v.
Wade) as a particular day of prayer and penance,

�called the “Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of
Unborn Children”: �“In all the Dioceses of the United

States of America, a day shall be observed as a
particular day of prayer for the full restoration of the
legal guarantee of the right to life and of penance for

violations to the dignity of the human person
committed through acts of abortion.”��

“A great prayer for life is urgently needed, a prayer
which will rise up throughout the world. Through

special initiatives and in daily prayer, may an
impassioned plea rise to God, the Creator and lover of

life, from every Christian community, from every
group and association, from every family and from

the heart of every believer.”
Evangelium vitae, 100 

Feast of the Baptism of Christ
Today we celebrate the baptism of Christ in the

Jordan. This is the second epiphany, or
manifestation, of the Lord. The past, the present,

and the future are made manifest in this epiphany.



The most holy one placed Himself among us, the
unclean and sinners. The Son of God freely humbled
Himself at the hand of the Baptist. By His baptism in

the Jordan, Christ manifests His humility and
dedicates Himself to the redemption of man. He

takes upon Himself the sins of the whole world and
buries them in the waters of the Jordan. 

— The Light of the World by Benedict Baur, O.S.B.



Update
PARISH FINANCES

*Does not include online contributions from WeShare*

*Does not include online contributions from WeShare*

*Does not include online contributions from WeShare*

COLLECTION REPORT
DECEMBER 27, 2021



CHRISTMAS COLLECTION       $29,126.50  
BUILDING FUND                      $  4,803.00          




COLLECTION REPORT
DECEMBER 26, 2021



GENERAL COLLECTION              $11,747.50
BUILDING FUND                         $     220.00     

COLLECTION REPORT
JANUARY 3, 2022



GENERAL COLLECTION                 $12,184.50
RETIRED PRIEST                           $     466.00
BUILDING FUND                             $  9,433.00

If you wish to receive a statement of your contributions for tax purposes, please fill out this form and return
it to the Parish Office.  You may drop it in the collection basket, bring it to the office or mail it in.  PLEASE

DO NOT MAKE YOUR REQUESTS BY PHONE, AS WE NEED TO HAVE CORRECT INFORMATION.   
If you make a request for a statement, it will be available before January 31st. 

2021 TOTAL DONATIONS TO ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA

NAME_____________________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________________________
       

                __________________________________________________________________________________  
      
ENVELOPE NUMBER________________________________________________________________________



Sat. Jan. 8 
4:00PM

Sun. Jan. 9
6:00AM
8:00 AM                
10:00 AM               
4:00 PM            

Mon. Jan. 10 
5:30 PM         

Tues. Jan. 11 
5:30 PM          




Wed. Jan. 12 
5:30 PM         




Thurs. Jan. 13
5:30PM

Fri. Jan. 14
5:30PM

Sat. Jan. 15
8:30AM

The Baptism of the Lord
Lorna and Daniel Cruz 

The Baptism of the Lord
+Patricia Becker
+Bill Mann
For the People of the Parish
+Delfin Amio

Weekday in Ordinary Time
+Avelina Bubutan & Michael
Kenney

Weekday in Ordinary Time
+Catalina Alcantara

Weekday in Ordinary Time
+Sam Dagostino

St. Hilary
+Susan Tham

Weekday in Ordinary Time
In Thanksgiving Arturo, Dina &
Michelle Francisco

Blessed Virgin Mary 
NO MASS

Mass Intentions  


 
 
 


Date OffertoryOpening Hymn 2nd Communion Closing Hymn

"The singing of the Church comes ultimately out of love." - Pope Benedict

Sing a New
Song

Ubi Caritas

God Has
Chosen Me

January 23, 2022
3rd Sunday in
Ordinary Time

All Creatures of
 Our God and King

O God, You Search As the Bread of
Life is Broken

Make me a Channel
of Your Peace

Praise My Soul,
the King of Heaven

January 16, 2022
2nd Sunday in
Ordinary Time




Songs of
Thankfulness

and Praise

January 30, 2022
4th Sunday in
Ordinary Time

O God, You
Search Me

Be Not Afraid

O God, Beyond
All Praising

January 9, 2022
The Baptism of

the Lord 

Praise to the Lord,
the Almighty

When John
Baptized by

Jordan's River

Wood of the Cradle Baptized
in Water

Readings for the week of January 09, 2022



Sunday: Is 42:1-4, 6-7/Ps 29:1-2, 3-4, 3, 9-10 [11b]/Acts
10:34-38/Lk 3:15-16, 21-22



or, Is 40:1-5, 9-11/Ps 104:1b-2, 3-4, 24-25, 27-28, 29-30

[1]/Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/



Lk 3:15-16, 21-22



Monday: 1 Sm 1:1-8/Ps 116:12-13, 14-17, 18-19/Mk 1:14-20



Tuesday: 1 Sm 1:9-20/1 Sm 2:1, 4-5, 6-7, 8abcd/Mk 1:21-28



Wednesday: 1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20/Ps 40:2 and 5, 7-8a, 8b-9,
10/Mk 1:29-39



Thursday: 1 Sm 4:1-11/Ps 44:10-11, 14-15, 24-25/Mk 1:40-45



Friday: 1 Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a/Ps 89:16-17, 18-19/Mk 2:1-12



Saturday: 1 Sm 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1a/Ps 21:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Mk

2:13-17



Next Sunday: Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 [3]/1 Cor
12:4-11/Jn 2:1-1



On the morning of Friday, July 16, 2021, I woke up thinking about the coming day. My wife and I had our firstborn staying at the St.
Rose NICU after she arrived three months early. Later that morning, I was to direct the twenty-five voice choir and chamber
orchestra for the Episcopal Ordination of now-Bishop Gregory W. Gordon, our first Auxiliary Bishop. This was set to be the first-
ever Episcopal Ordination in Nevada. The Papal Nuncio was to be in attendance as well as over thirty-five other Bishops,
Archbishops, and Cardinals from around the nation. Oh, and it would be broadcast internationally on EWTN. No pressure, right?

As is the case for many, reading headlines is part of my morning routine. Morning headlines out of the Vatican, especially those
pertaining to liturgy always catch my eye. There was a major headline out of Rome that morning. As I received texts of
encouragement and congratulations from colleagues, I also received texts regarding Pope Francis’ moto proprio entitled
Traditionis custodes, or, “Guardians of Tradition,” which was released earlier that morning by His Holiness in Vatican City and was
hitting American media.

While some viewed Traditionis custodes as a proverbial victory and the Pope’s ringing endorsement of praise and worship liturgy
akin to the big-box non-denominational churches, others viewed this as an attack by the Vatican on traditional Catholic worship
and values. Being the father of a newborn in the NICU where the “glass-half-full” approach is encouraged, and with a very
important morning ahead of me, I decided to wait until later to read, pray, and form opinions.

One thing that eventually became abundantly clear to me was something that I already knew all too well. Especially as a high
school educator. Reading comprehension skills for many need work and we all jump to the conclusion that we want way too
early. To think that Pope Francis was stamping out tradition was absurd. Just translating the title of his letter told you that.
While the letter is mostly filled with Vatican legalese, His Holiness concluded his letter with something very profound, yet simply
and sternly put (in a fatherly way), and missed by many:

AT THE SAME TIME, I ASK YOU TO BE VIGILANT IN ENSURING THAT EVERY LITURGY BE CELEBRATED WITH DECORUM AND
FIDELITY TO THE LITURGICAL BOOKS PROMULGATED AFTER VATICAN COUNCIL II, WITHOUT THE ECCENTRICITIES THAT CAN

EASILY DEGENERATE INTO ABUSES. SEMINARIANS AND NEW PRIESTS SHOULD BE FORMED IN THE FAITHFUL OBSERVANCE OF
THE PRESCRIPTIONS OF THE MISSAL AND LITURGICAL BOOKS, IN WHICH IS REFLECTED THE LITURGICAL REFORM WILLED BY

VATICAN COUNCIL II.

Out of curiosity, after such a seemingly tumultuous year in Church music, this past week I went back and watched Pope Francis
Midnight Mass on YouTube. Just this past Christmas, Pope Francis celebrated Midnight Mass at St. Peter’s Basilica using the
Novus Ordo Mass in Latin. The Novus Ordo is the “new Mass” that we celebrate every day of the week here at St. Anthony of
Padua. Unlike the Extraordinary Form of the Mass, which was the only way Mass was celebrated prior to Vatican II, the Novus
Ordo allows Mass to be celebrated in Latin or the local vernacular. In the case of our diocese, the vernacular includes English,
Spanish, Tagalog, Polish, Vietnamese, Korean, and even French. The Papal Midnight Mass consisted of chanted antiphons and
some of the same familiar carols that we sang at our own parish Masses. The sung Mass parts came directly from the Roman
Missal, and are the same ones that we use at daily Mass and our 4 PM Sunday liturgy.

How could this be? Are Fr. Bob, Bill, and the music staff telepathic, and able to read minds? No. Are we as cutting edge as the
Vatican? Not really. The answer lies in something much simpler, but also deeper.

The word catholic comes from the Greek word katholikos, which combines two Greek words that mean “universal.” Pope Francis
moto proprio reminded me, and serves to remind us all, that our individual opinions and preferences for liturgy are moot. We are
all part of the much larger living and breathing Roman Catholic Church. His Holiness has, on numerous occasions, referred to the
Catholic Church as a field hospital for wounded souls. The universal nature of the Church and the Mass is a critical component to
Pope Francis’ vision of the field hospital Church. Walk into any Catholic Church anywhere in the world, even if you do not know
the language, and you can fully partake in the Sacrament. This realization is only possible if we all play by the same proverbial
rules. Acknowledging this is difficult for many - both liberal and conservative - the guidelines are put into place not to elicit a
robotic application, but rather active and vibrant participation for all by their universality in a uniform way around the world.

Over the next few weeks, look here as we explore in a series these liturgical books promulgated after Vatican Council II. Here I
will relate how we as a parish are following the “prescriptions of the Missal and liturgical books,” just as Pope Francis asked this
past July. Additionally, I will be starting music classes this coming Wednesday, January 12. These classes primarily will focus on
non-sectarian musical topics such as how to read music, how to sing, and how to count music; however, since we are a Catholic
parish, we will explore musical topics as they relate specifically to our faith in action at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. The
Catholic Church spearheaded the use of music as a pedagogical tool in its catechesis, which is now a commonly accepted
practice in non-sectarian settings ranging from the ABC Song with young children to Potsie’s Parts of the Heart song from the
classic 1970s sitcom Happy Days. 

Acknowledging our faith’s use of music as a tool for catechesis, next week we will explore how the lyrics in what we sing are so
critical.

Liturgical Catechesis
By: Bill Freeman, Director of Music & Liturgy



Please Bring a Pencil!






ADSUMUS SANCTE SPIRITUS
We stand before You, Holy Spirit,

as we gather together in Your name.
With You alone to guide us,

make Yourself at home in our hearts;
Teach us the way we must go
and how we are to pursue it.

We are weak and sinful;
do not let us promote disorder.

Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong path
nor partiality influence our actions.

Let us find in You our unity
so that we may journey together to eternal life and

not stray from the way of truth
and what is right.

All this we ask of You,
who are at work in every place and time,

in the communion of the Father and the Son,
forever and ever. Amen.

- This prayer has been prayed for hundreds of years before
Councils, Synods, and other meetings of the Church. It is

attributed to  Saint Isidore of Seville (c. 560 - 4 April 636).

Pope Francis has called the world Church into Synod.
Preparations for it begin now and will culminate in the

Bishops of the world gathering in Synod at Rome in 2023.
The theme of this synod is “For a Synodal Church:

Communion, Participation, and Mission” By convening this
Synod, Pope Francis invites the entire Church to reflect on a
theme that is decisive for its life and mission: It is precisely
this path of synodality which God expects of the Church of

the third millennium. Following in the wake of the renewal of
the Church proposed by the Second Vatican Council, this
common journey together is both a gift and a task.” The
objective of the current Synod is to listen, as the entire

People of God, to what the Holy Spirit is saying to the
Church…..the whole Synod Process aims at fostering a lived

experience of discernment, participation, and co-
responsibility. Synods are a time to dream and “spend time

with the future”. We are encouraged: to express an
innovative outlook; to be inclusive; to keep an open mind; to
listen to each and every one; to capture an understanding of

journeying together; and, to value and involve the role and
vocation of each member of the Body of Christ.

 

Welcome To Our New
Families



 

St. Hilary - Feast January 13
St. Hilary was one of those great Christian heroes who poured out

their lives laboring and suffering in defense of Christ's divinity.
Scarcely had the days of bloody persecution ended (313), when

there arose, now within the Church, a most dangerous enemy of
another sort, Arianism. The heresy of Arianism denied the

divinity of Christ; it was, in fact, hardly more than a form of
paganism masquerading as the Christian Gospel. The smoldering

strife soon flared into a mighty conflict endangering the whole
Church; and its spread was all the more rapid and powerful

because emperors, who called themselves Christian, proved its
best supporters. Once again countless martyrs sealed in blood

their belief in Christ's divinity; and orthodox bishops who voiced
opposition were forced into exile amid extreme privations.




Among the foremost defenders of the true faith stood Hilary. He
belonged to a distinguished family and had received an excellent

education. Though a married man, he was made bishop of
Poitiers by reason of his exemplary life. It was not long before his
valiant defense of the faith precipitated his exile to Phrygia. Here

he composed his great work on the Blessed Trinity (in twelve
books). It is a vigorous defense of the faith, which, he said,

"triumphs when attacked." Finally, after four years he was
permitted to return to his native land. He continued his efforts,

and through prudence and mildness succeeded in ridding Gaul of
Arianism. Because of his edifying and illustrious writings on

behalf of the true religion, the Church honors him as one of her
doctors.



From Pius Parsch, The Church's Year of Grace, Pius Parsch








B A P T I S M  O F  T H E  L O R D  

Faith Formation
E V E N T S  |  C O M M U N I T Y |  I N S P I R A T I O N

CONFRATERNITY OF ST. JOSEPHS
MENS GROUP!

St. Anthony of Padua is proud to present a new ministry for the men
in our parish, The Confraternity of St. Joseph!

The mission of the Confraternity of St. Joseph is to inspire,
transform, and build up the men in the parish by forming them upon
the foundation of Jesus Christ. Using St. Joseph as our model and as
well as participating in conferences, brotherhood, and spiritual
exercises, the men of the parish will be built up to live out in the
spirit of mission, and they will come to know, love, and serve God.

This group is made for men 18 years and older and will be a great
way for men to grow spiritually, intellectually, and pastorally.

We will be starting in late February, but expect more information to
be coming out soon. If you have any questions please email Ivan
Lara at:  ivanl@saplv.com 



T H E O L O G Y  O N  T A P  
Do you enjoy brews and theology? St. Anthony of Padua's
Department of Faith Formation is excited to announce our new
Theology on Tap series coming 2022. Make sure to keep checking
this page in the bulletin for information on our upcoming plans for
brews, theology, and a whole lot of fun! 

Adul t  Fa i th  Format ion  

For whenever
unbaptized persons die
confessing Christ, this

confession is of the same
efficacy for the

remission of sins as if
they were washed in the
sacred font of baptism.



 - St. Augustine 

F A I T H  F O R M A T I O N  

A D O R E M U S
Adoremus is an inter-parish ministry focused on helping young adults to
encounter Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. Adoremus provides nights for
young adults to grow in their relationship with Jesus through an
inspirational talk by a guest speaker and adoration of the Blessed
Sacrament. Following adoration, get to know other Catholic young adults
over food and games. On January 7th, 2022, at 6:30 pm, Adoremus will
be hosted at our home parish of St. Anthony of Padua.  

SURGE: Lift  Up Your Hearts 
St. Theresa of Lisieux defines prayer as "...a surge of the heart;
it is a simple look turned toward heaven, it is a cry of
recognition and of love, embracing both trial and joy." St.
Anthony of Padua's Department of Faith Formation brings you
"Surge" nights. This program has been made to provide our
parishioners with an opportunity to learn about different
 spiritualities and put them into practice. Make sure to keep checking this page in the bulletin for
information on our upcoming plans for prayer experiences that will bring interior transformation.

F A I T H  F O R M A T I O N  C L A S S E S

 There will be no faith formation classes 

 from December 20th to January 8. Classes

will resume on January 9th.
Happy New Year!
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Please mention this
ad for discount!

Frank P. Bruno DMD - PARISHIONER
Saturday Appointments Available

6525 N. Buffalo Dr., Ste 180 (At the corner of Buffalo & Sky Pointe)

Las Vegas, NV 89131 

(702) 256-8000 • www.frankpbrunodmd.com

Home Repair Services
General Handyman Work

Great Prices
No job too small

12 years of experience 
References available

Neal

702.569.8822 
Parishioner

Speedy
Sprinkler Repair

Prevent Water Waste & Fines
Drip Irrigation • Time Clocks

Control Valves • Main Shut Offs

Please Call Nick or Barbara
702-524-1461

Dr. Lawrence Wang 
Dr. Stephen Myers

Optometrists
702-220-3937 

20% off a complete pair of glasses
7090 N. Durango Dr #110 •Las Vegas, NV

(In the Smith’s Shopping Center) 
www.centennialfamilyeyecare.com

Full Service Dental Lab on Site
Same Day Dentures, Repairs, Relines

(702) 476-6767
HappySmilesDentalGroupNV.com
We Accept Most Insurances Including Medicare

2585 S. Jones Blvd, Suite 1B • Las Vegas, NV 89146

$29 Regular Cleaning, Free Exam & X-Rays

Contact Cindy Kelly to place an ad today! 
ckelly@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x2695

CATHOLIC PARISHIONER
3 Pressure Washing
3 Veteran-Owned

1 702 600-8323www.ameripatcleaning.com

Commercial & ResidentialCommercial & Residential
We can do it all and We can do it all and 

we do it wellwe do it well 
Lowest rate

Free Estimates
All landscaping services

And More

Contact Aaron or Alexandra at:

(480) 226-1704 or 702-883-3999(480) 226-1704 or 702-883-3999
aaslandscaping@hotmail.com

Lic. #NV20191440737 Insured

2227 N. Rampart Blvd

702-315-2828
omelethousesummerlin.com

9670 W. Skye Canyon
Park Dr. #150

702-396-0605
omelettecafeskyecanyon.com

Parishioner Owned

Buy 1 Entree - Get One FREE
w/ purchase of 2 beverages

(M-F, up to $8 value)

Olga M Kokubu
Realtor®, CRS

702-964-5425 Lic. S.0177429

SELL YOUR
HOME FOR
I MARKET ON ALL MAIN SITES!

FULL SERVICE REALTOR

A portion of Commission is Donated on  
Behalf of Client to the St. Anthony de Padua Parish

1%
OlgaRealtyArea@gmail.com

LasVegasAreaHome.com

8921 W. Sahara Ave.
Las Vegas, NV 89117

Hablo Español
Parishioner

Lisa Nguyen
Realtor® | Property Manager

702-720-9880
LasVegasBuySellRealEstate.com

 NRED Lic: S.0183867 | PM.0167462

OUR SPECIALTIES: • RESIDENTIAL/NEW HOMES
• HIGH-RISE CONDOS • LUXURY HOMES • MULTI-FAMILY

• INVESTMENT PROPERTIES • COMMERCIAL/RETAIL/OFFICE
• BANK SHORT SALE LISTINGS • BANK FORECLOSURE/REO • LAND
• AUCTIONS • REFINANCE/HELOC • REVERSE MORTGAGE/HECM

• PROPERTY MANAGEMENT
ATTENTION SENIORS: Purchase with no monthly mortgage payment

CALL LISA TODAY TO GET YOUR VEGAS DREAM HOME & INVESTMENT PROPERTY

BERKSHIRE HATHAWAY
HomeServices | Nevada Properties

C A N YO N  PET HOSPITAL

9850 W Skye Canyon Park Dr.
(702) 922-4444 • canyonhospitallv.com

Compliments of Olga Kokubu Family

ANNY ST CLAIR
REALTOR® | S.0177179
702-954-5472
annystclair@cox.net

1735 Village Center Circle
Las Vegas, NV

         Homemade Greek, Italian & Mediterranean Foods
      10% OFF with coupon both locations

7070 N. Durango Dr • Las Vegas, NV

7175 W. Lake Mead Blvd Ste 130 

Insurance
Medicare

Call Dave 702-300-7427

Melissa Bozic

$25 Off New Clients on 2021 Tax Filing
702-832-2459702-832-2459

6401 N Durango Dr. Ste 130 • Las Vegas, NV
Melissa@TaxpertsLV.com • www.TaxpertsLV.com

Personal & Business Tax
Services, Bookkeeping,

Federal & State
Audit Assistance, &

Notary Services

GRAND OPENING


